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For those who prefer to have 
a list of all things social so 
they can put it on the fridge 
for easy reference, here goes: 
 
 
Friday, December 1 
 
  Coffee Time 9:00 
 
For those of you new to the 
park this is a chance to meet 
your neighbors, enjoy coffee 
and donuts together, get an 
update on social events and 
maybe, just maybe win the 
50/50 draw.  
Bring your favorite mug, 
$1.00 and meet us in the 
clubhouse. 
 
Friday, December 8 
 
Cookie Exchange 2:00 
 
A fun afternoon for sure .. 
Bring 3 dozen of the same 
kind of cookie, an appetizer 
to share, and a $5 wrapped 
gift. Oh, and don’t forget 
BYOB 
 
Thursday, December 14 
 
  Christmas Party 
      7:00-10:00 
Music by Tom Davis 
 
Friday, December 22 
 
  Coffee Time 9:00 
 
Friday, January 5 
 
  Coffee Time 9:00 
 
 

 
Wednesday, January 10 
 
  Meet and Greet Party  
       7:00-10:00 
  Music by Happy Days 
 
Friday, January 19 
 
Pancake Breakfast 8:30 
 
Once again, an opportunity 
to meet your neighbors and 
this time enjoy a breakfast of 
pancakes and sausage. This 
time, be sure to bring your 
own plate and cutlery and 
$3.00. 
 
Friday, February 2 
 
Coffee Time 9:00 
 
Thursday, February 8 
 
   Valentine Party 
      6:00-9:00 
Music by Bobby Stillwell 
 
Friday, February 16 
 
Pancake Breakfast 8:30 
 
Friday, March 1 
 
Coffee Time 9:00 
 
Friday, March 15 
 
Pancake Breakfast 8:30 
 
Sunday, March 17 
 
St Patrick’s Potluck Party 
       5:00-9:00 
 
 
 

 
TBA  
 
Year End Party 
      4:00-9:00 
Music by Tom Davis 
 
Friday, April 5 
 
Coffee Time 9:00 
 
(our last event of the season)  
 
 
 
 
                                       
Details for the monthly 
Ladies Lunches, arranged by 
Heather Truster, will be 
posted on:  
 
a) Facebook          
facebook.com/groups/ 
seahorse 
 
b) the park website: 
seahorsepark.net 
 
c) the signs at the front of the 
park. 
 
 
Men’s and ladies’ darts, 
shuffleboard, etc will all 
begin in January. Watch the 
Sea Horse Park website and 
Facebook page for details. 
 
 
 
 


